

2015-12-09 Meeting notes

Date

09 Dec 2015


Attendees

- [Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan](#)
- [Unknown User \(a-craig\)](#)
- [Alison Langmead](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)

Goals

- Status updates
- HipChat or some sort of mechanism to share files / URLs during meeting or otherwise?

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
		Alison	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Will upload the remaining files to Greenfield early next year
		Paul	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Creating tools to recognize characters
		Sandeep	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Working on straightening curved lines<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Need to refine the algorithm and fix bugs• Some initial results have been added to <div> DEBOD-16 - Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.</div>

Action items

- ☒ Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan - Update Clowder instance
- ☒ Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan - Add more files to Clowder